
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Welcome back – Spring Half Term 2 

 

As we embark upon the second half term, we're thrilled to share the exciting journey ahead 

for our learners at Beacon Hill Academy. For our Year 11 learners, this period represents 

the last leg of their academic journey as they prepare for the upcoming GCSE exams. In 

support of their efforts, we've organised revision weekends and breakfast sessions to 
provide vital support and guidance. We encourage all learners in Year 11 to attend these 

sessions to optimise their chances of success. 

 

I’d also like to take this opportunity to extend a heartfelt "well done" to all the remarkable 

learners who dedicated their half-term holidays to participate in additional revision sessions. 

Your commitment and diligence are truly commendable, and they serve as a shining example 

of dedication and perseverance. 

 

Meanwhile, our Year 10 learners will be invited to participate in the Golden Days ‘head 

start’ programme over the next two terms. This initiative aims to provide them with a 

boost in various subjects, ensuring they're on track for their final year at BHA. 

 

For our Year 9 learners, the options process awaits after two weeks of presentations by 

our curriculum team leaders. We eagerly anticipate welcoming you to Parents Evening on 

Monday 22nd March 2024, to discuss your child's progress and GCSE journey. Following 

this, one-to-one meetings with SLT members will provide further opportunities for tailored 

support and guidance. 

 

Year 8 parents/carers, mark your calendars for Monday 2nd March 2024, as we come 

together for your child's annual Parents Evening, providing insight into their progress as we 

approach the midpoint of the academic year. 

 

The settling in of our Year 7 learners has been remarkable, and we eagerly anticipate 

celebrating their successes at the end of the year during their first special presentation 

evening event. 

 

To enrich our curriculum, we're excited to launch further new trips and experiences for 

our learners this term. Keep an eye out for updates on Weduc and social media platforms. 

 

For easy access to upcoming events, visit our updated website's News and Events sections, 
where you'll find a detailed calendar of school events. 

 

Finally, I invite you to join me for informal Principals Coffee and Natter sessions each half 

term. These one-on-one meetings provide an opportunity to address any concerns, share 

compliments, suggestions, or feedback directly. In a time where misinformation can spread 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

online, these sessions offer a chance for meaningful dialogue and collaboration. Further 

information will come out shortly.  

 

Let's continue our journey together, striving for excellence and fostering a supportive 

community for our learners to thrive. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
Your Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mr S. Dhami 
Beacon Hill Academy  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


